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My name is Audrey Carberry and I am running to be re-elected as a senator in Loyola¶s Student 

Government, where I hope to continue to change the University for the better.  

As a senator during the 2019-2020 school year I organized the Installation of three new water 

refill stations in Mertz residence hall and created legislation to acknowledge the work done. In 

the Spring Semester I became chair of my committee and began having meetings with 

administrators to advocate for student needs on campus. In the Spring of 2021 I served as chair 

of the Facilities and Transportation committee where I advised new senators on their initiatives. 

As a member of student government, I hope to expand the sustainability of Loyola Facilities and 

create facilities that closely resemble the needs of the student body. I hope to facilitate 

communication between the University and the student body and to help students find the 

resources they need to be successful. 

As a student with ADHD I have struggled with finding the resources I need. I have felt that my 

voice does not matter but learned there are ways to make it heard. I hope through a position in 

student government I can help all students get the services they need on campus. 

I am elected as a senator, I will continue to use my position to make sure students are the center 

of campus improvements. I will continue to speak for students and serve the student body to the 

best of my ability. 

 

 

 

 


